
Bluff Town Council Second Public Hearing for Community Development Block Grant 
May 17, 2022 

Bluff Community Center at 5:30 p.m. 
190 N 3rd East       P.O. Box 324 

435-672-9990 
Regular meetings are held the first three Tuesdays of every month at 6:00 p.m. at the Bluff 

Community Center. Requests to be on the agenda may be submitted in writing to Ann 
Leppanen (ann@townofbluff.org) at least 4 days before the meeting. Agendas and minutes are 

posted at: 
townofbluff.org and audio, in addition, at the Utah Public Notice Website 

This meeting will be held electronically. 
 
Mayor Ann K. Leppanen, Luanne Hook, Jim Sayers, Linda Sosa, Brant Murray 

Roll Call 
 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) SECOND PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE 
 
The Town of Bluff will hold a public hearing to discuss the project determined 
to be applied for in the CDBG Small Cities Program in Program Year 2022. The 
project is 'Bluff Community Center ADA', Number 193469. Comments will be 
solicited on project scope, implementation and its effects on residents. The 
hearing will begin at 5:30 p.m. on May 17, 2022 and will be held at the Bluff 
Community Center, 190 North 3rd East, Bluff, Utah 84512 as well as convened 
electronically. 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting Ann K. Leppanen, Mayor, at 
435-672-9990. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative 
aids and services) during this hearing should notify Ann K. Leppanen, Mayor, at 
PO Box 324, Bluff Utah 84512 or call 435-672-9990 at least three days prior to 
the hearing. Individuals with speech and/or hearing impairments may call the 
Relay Utah by dialing 711. Spanish Relay Utah: 1.888.346.3162. 
 
This meeting will also take place electronically in order to follow the social 
distancing guidelines given by the state and local authorities. The public will be 
able to connect by telephone at 1 904-900-0507 (PIN: 364208783) or 
participate electronically through meet.google.com/ytf-sjdx-csv 
For requests to receive emails/meeting invitations email linda@townofbluff.org 
 
Published on State of Utah's Public Meeting Notice Website - 
www.utah.gov/pmn on March 30, 2022. 
 
 



 
 


